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Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 

MEETING NEXT WEEK  

IN VANCOUVER 

 
After the meeting held on August 12th and follow up 
conversations, Rio Tinto and Unifor Local 2301 have 
agreed to meet early next week in Vancouver with a 
view to assess the potential restart of negotiations 
between parties. 
 
Both parties have agreed that no other 
communication would be made until next week’s 
discussion takes place. 
 


